
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Royal Borough of Greenwich 

 

NOTICE OF CONSULTATION ON NEW CONSERVATION AREAS AND 

ADDITIONS TO THE LOCAL HERITAGE LIST IN CHARLTON RIVERSIDE 
 

Royal Borough of Greenwich is inviting public representations on a proposal to create two new 

conservation areas in Charlton Riverside. The Royal Borough is also proposing to add several 

buildings in Charlton Riverside to the Borough’s Local Heritage List. Royal Borough of Greenwich 

has a legal duty to designate conservation areas. 

The Royal Borough is consulting on the proposed locations of the new conservation area 

boundaries and on the merits of the buildings recommended for the Local Heritage List. The Royal 

Borough is inviting views on the proposed conservation area boundaries and architectural and 

historic interest of the two areas and the architectural, historic or environmental merits of the 

proposed locally listed buildings.  

The consultation is open from 13 December 2017 to 17 January 2018. Consultation 

documents are available to view on the Royal Borough’s website at 

www.royalgreenwich.gov.uk/haveyoursay.  Representations in respect of the draft SPD documents 

can be sent by email to building-conservation@royalgreenwich.gov.uk or by post to The Royal 

Borough of Greenwich, Planning Policy Team, 5th Floor, The Woolwich Centre, 35 Wellington 

Street, Woolwich, London, SE18 6HQ by 5pm on 17 January 2018. 

All relevant representations will be considered. The consultation responses, with any resulting 

changes to the conservation area boundaries, will be reported back to the Royal Borough’s 

Cabinet for agreement, so that the conservation areas and locally listed buildings can be 

designated.  
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